
October 6th, 2022

Smith Families,

In keeping with an open line of communication and transparency I wanted to take the time to
inform you of an issue brought to our attention this morning.

This morning it came to our attention that some graffiti was left in a bathroom stall.  A student
brought this to the attention of a teacher immediately, who in turn notified administration.  We
immediately worked with our school resource officer and the Dearborn police department to
assure the safety of our students and staff.  It was established that there was no danger and
that we were safe to continue learning.

We strive to assure our schools are a safe place for learning. Again we must stress that any
threatening comments or statements will be taken very seriously and disciplinary and legal
action will be taken. I am reattaching the letter from Wayne County Prosecutor Kym Worthy’s
office. Please take this opportunity to review with your child appropriate speech with others and
appropriate online behaviors. Together we look to continue to have a safe and productive school
environment.

Thank you for your continued support,

Mark Rummel
Principal OL Smith


